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Utility Service Partners, Inc.

(USP) and the

National League of Cities

(NLC) are pleased to announce a five-year extension of the

NLC Service Line Warranty Program

, providing continued access to important utility service line warranties to cities and towns
across the U.S.

The NLC Service Line Warranty Program provides affordable utility service line warranties to
homeowners covering expensive repairs to external water and sewer lines on homeowners'
property. The program offers 24 hour/7 day a week utility service line protection.

"USP has demonstrated a commitment to excellence in customer service and a strong sense of
community responsibility, core to the values of NLC, which is why over 140 cities have
signed-up to participate in the first 20 months of the program. We are delighted to extend our
relationship, ensuring our members have continued access to this valuable program”, said Don
Borut, Executive Director, NLC.

The NLC Service Line Warranty Program benefits homeowners by providing a solution to help
with the financial burden of unexpected utility line repair and replacement costs, but the city
enjoys other benefits as well. There is no cost for the city to participate and because USP uses
only trusted, local contractors to perform repairs, dollars are kept in the local economy.

Cities and towns from Rolfe, |A (population 566) to Atlanta, GA (population 540,922) and
Milwaukee, WI (population 594,833) have already brought this important coverage to their
residents.

"We are happy to have this opportunity to continue our relationship with NLC", said Phil Riley,
President and CEO of USP, "and to provide warranty management solutions to cities and
utilities across the United States. We believe we have built a record of trust and integrity with
both NLC and our partner cities, and look forward to an exciting future of growth."
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Cities interested in participating in the NLC Service Line Warranty Program should contact Brad
Carmichael, Vice President of Business Development at Utility Service Partners, partnerships
@uitilitysp.net

, or 1-866-974-4801.

Further information is available at www.utilitysp.net or http://www.nlc.org/find-city-solutions/s
avings-and-solutions

About Utility Service PartnersHeadquartered in Canonsburg, Pennsylvania, Utility Service
Partners, Inc. is a leading independent provider of service line warranties in the United States.
USP is a portfolio company of Macquarie Capital, part of Macquarie Group Limited, one of the
world's largest owners and managers of infrastructure assets and a manager of over $36 billion
in infrastructure equity around the world.

About the National League of CitiesThe National League of Cities is a national organization
dedicated to helping city leaders build better communities, and serves as a resource and
advocate for 19,000 cities, towns and villages, representing more than 218 million Americans.

Media inquries can be directed to Hayley Martin.
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